Minnesota Department of Public Safety

Homeland Security and Emergency Management is seeking
assistance from the public to document damage resulting form the
sever weather event that occurred on June 16, 2024 and continuing.

Scan this QR Code to fill out a Property Damage Form.

This information will be used to assist in collecting consolidated
impact information and will be provided to other State and Federal

agencies as they assess the damage.

Filling out this survey is not an offer of financial aid.






